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Dear Sir/Madam

As resident of Winchmore Hill for 30 years and long time customer the local Winchmore
Hill Sainsburys store, I strongly object to plans to re-develop the store with almost 300
dwellings added to the site. My objection is based on the recent housing developments in
the N21 area, for example the Flats on the Capitol House New River site, and the possible
plans for the old Travis Perkins site which will bring a lot more people/families and traffic
(both Construction and Private) in to the area.

My concerns are for the lack of community infrastructure to support these projects,
Schools, Nurseries, Doctors and Dentist Surgeries Public transport, parking and public
open spaces.

In the last few years I have seen the Local High Street decimated by the installation of the
'Cycle Lane' causing the closure of many small business and increased traffic in the area
and I feel that as a resident and Council Tax payer, I have the right to object, in my view,
to a scheme that will greatly increase pressure on our local services.



